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2829 West Howard Place 
Denver, CO 80204 

The Honorable Jared Polis 
Governor of the State of Colorado 
136 State Capitol 
Denver, CO 80202 

June 10, 2024 

This letter affirms that the attached FY2025 through FY2028 Transportation Improvement 
Program (TIP) from the Pueblo Area Council of Governments (PACOG) is financially constrained, 
based on our current revenue estimates and program distribution.  Please be aware that as 
revenues, policies and priorities change, the availability of funds to the PACOG area may vary.  
CDOT will work with PACOG to provide transparency through the TIP and STIP amendment 
processes should changes become necessary. 

Sincerely, 

On behalf of Jeffery Sudmeier 
Chief Financial Officer 

cc: file 
Shoshana P. Lew, Executive Director 
Darius Pakbaz, Director, Division of Transportation Development 
Bethany Nicholas, Budget Director, Division of Accounting and Finance 
Marissa Gaughan, Manager, Statewide and Regional Planning, DTD 
Jamie Collins, STIP Manager, DTD 


		2024-06-11T15:09:59-0600
	Bethany Nicholas




